COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENT &) *AQAM

LANDS

Forestry operations for the wildfire salvage and restoration project will start
within the next week. Crews are anticipated to start in Block 1 and Block 5. Please
be aware that heavy equipment will be working in the identified areas. Signage
and radio channel information will be in place to and from the identified work
sites. The Lands team will keep the Community updated on where equipment will
be as the project progresses.

For any questions or concerns, please reach out to WILL KAUFMAN at:
(236) 703-9542, or email wkaufman@aqgam.net.
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